
 

 

24th September 2021 

 

 
 
Harvest festival 

Unfortunately, due to the current guidelines that the church is following we are unable to invite parents along. The 

children will still go to church as planned and our school staff will accompany them.  

We are sorry to be unable to include parents on this occasion but we have arranged a harvest sing for you at school.  

 

If you would like to donate either dried goods or as last year a monetary donation via eduspot shop tab then we will 

share equally with the Freedom Centre and the Food bank. Please see the Food Bank’s website for their current 

suggested items.  

 

Weather permitting, parents are invited to come onto the top playground to listen to the  

Harvest songs on the following dates: 

Tuesday 5th October – KS2 Harvest songs 2.45pm on the top playground 

Wednesday 6th October – EY&KS1 Harvest songs 2.45pm on the bottom playground 

(Please do not record the children during this as not all children have permission to be videoed). 

 

 

https://eduspot.co.uk/
https://northerndevon.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/

